
 

November 29, 2021  

Dear School Families: 
 
Giving Tuesday 2021 is tomorrow, November 30th! Giving Tuesday is a global day of giving 
that celebrates generosity and shows how each of us holds the power to make a difference 
within our local community.   
 
You know first-hand how the incredible staff and faculty here at School are, and how they 
work hard to champion for every student, every day. Help us recognize the outstanding 
members of our team who are making a difference for your student by making a donation to 
HSEF on November 30th for Giving Tuesday 2021! Your generosity will have a lasting impact on 
our school’s students and teachers through innovative projects and classroom experiences. 
 
When you donate, we hope you will post the #HSEFunselfie sign on the back on social media 
to honor a teacher, coach, counselor, bus driver, volunteer, or special person in the HSE 
community. By posting and using #HSEFunselfie, your simple, heartfelt message will help HSE 
gratitude go viral this holiday season. Plus, every donation made on Giving Tuesday will be 
matched dollar-for-dollar by Rise to the Challenge donors!  
 
HSEF has supported our district for 20 years by investing nearly than $2 million dollars into our 
schools. The Foundation bridges funding gaps and drives educational advancement by 
providing grants to educators and scholarships to students.   
 
After celebrating Thanksgiving and finding deals on Black Friday and Cyber Monday, I hope 
that you will consider joining me to support HSEF for Giving Tuesday on November 30th! Every 
donation, big or small, can make a difference for our school community. 
   
Sincerely,                                      SCAN HERE TO DONATE:            
 
 
Name 
Principal 
School                                 www.hsefoundation.org/giving-tuesday 
 
P.S. Don’t forget to tag us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter!  
Use @HSEFoundation and #HSEFunselfie so we can share your  
message on #GivingTuesday! 
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November 29, 2021 

Dear HSEHS Families:

Giving Tuesday 2021 is tomorrow, November 30th! Giving Tuesday is a global day of giving that 
celebrates generosity and shows how each of us holds the power to make a difference within 
our local community.  

The Hamilton Southeastern Education Foundation (HSEF) has supported our district for 20 
years by investing nearly than $2 million dollars into our schools. HSEF bridges funding gaps 
and drives educational advancement by providing grants to educators and scholarships 
to students. This Giving Tuesday, I am reaching out to ask our school families to consider 
supporting this vital educational partner within HSE Schools.

You know first-hand how the incredible staff and faculty here at HSEHS are, and how they 
champion for every student, every day. Help us continue to support the outstanding members 
of our team who are making a difference for your student by making a donation to HSEF on 
November 30th for Giving Tuesday 2021! Your generosity will have a lasting impact on our 
school’s students and teachers through innovative projects and classroom experiences.

When you donate, we hope you will post the #HSEFunselfie sign on the back on social media 
to honor a teacher, coach, counselor, bus driver, volunteer, or special person in the HSE 
community. By posting and tagging #HSEFunselfie, your simple, heartfelt message will help 
HSE gratitude go viral this holiday season. Plus, every donation made on Giving Tuesday will be 
matched dollar-for-dollar by Rise to the Challenge donors! 

After celebrating Thanksgiving and finding deals on Black Friday and Cyber Monday, I hope  
that you will consider joining me to support HSEF for Giving Tuesday on November 30th!  
Every donation, big or small, can make a difference for our school community.

Sincerely,

Janie Ulmer 
Principal 
HSEHS


